
Notice is hereby given that a Special Town Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 7:30 PM in the Town Hall Large 

Conference Room, 400 Main Street, Ridgefield, CT, to act on the 

proposition of the Town of Ridgefield assuming ownership of 

Ridgebury Cemetery, including all assets thereof. 

 

Related documents for the proposed acquisition are available for 

public inspection in the Office of the First Selectman, with the Town 

Clerk, and on the Town website. 

 

 

 

Rudy Marconi 

First Selectman 


